
Dayboro Uniting Church 
CHURCH COUNCIL AND  CHURCH CONTACTS 

www.dayborouca.com.au 
Minister: Pastor Danny Nugent, 0438 542 703.  ministerduca@gmail.com 
Church Council Secretary: Fiona Patterson: secretaryduca@gmail.com 
 
Church Councillors: Jenny Brown, Graeme Coulson, Don Gemmell, Maria Hansen, Carolyn  
Nugent, Fiona Patterson, Bill Turner.    Elder in Association: Jan Page. 
Our Church Commitments are: 
 Pastoral Care and Fostering Spiritual Growth.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  

Don Gemmell, (Council Chair), Bill Turner, (Music). 
For:  The Church Development Committee, contact Paul Inglis.  

Love our Neighbours in the Congregation.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  
Carolyn Nugent, Fiona Patterson.  (Children’s Ministry).   

For:  Bible Study. Contact Pastor Danny.  
Prayer Net. Contact Paul Inglis.  
Home Group. Contact Ian Ogston.  
Newsletter. Contact Maria Hansen.  
Sunday Space. Contact Lorraine Perry.   
Mainly Music. Contact Paul Inglis.   

Love our Neighbours in the Community.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 
 Maria Hansen –0438897279 m_m_m_2@hotmail.com 

For: Conversation Club. Contact Ann Turner. (Our weekly day-program for seniors 
which is managed by Dayboro Uniting Church, Wesley Mission and the 
Dayboro Lions Club) 

Combined Churches emergency pantry.  
Chaplaincy at Dayboro State School.  
Card Sharps, which supports Casa Segura orphanage in Bolivia.  Contact 
Norma Butler  

Managing Church Business.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 
Jenny Brown. (Treasurer) treasurerduca@gmail.com  Graeme Coulson. (Building and 
Property Services, hallhireduca@gmail.com including Workplace Health and Safety).  
Assisting Graeme is Mark Hansen. 

 

To give electronically (new):  

BSB 704640 

Account: 22046043 

Reference: Offering           Our Web address is    www.dayborouca.com.au  
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DAYBORO CELEBRATES 150 YEARS 1867—2017 

We are a warm & welcoming church who 
LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and 

LOVE Dayboro District 
 

Dayboro Uniting Church 
8.30am 

Mt Mee Community Church 
4pm 

 
 



DATE MESSAGE Lectionary  
Reading 

Intercessions Welcomers &       
Offering 

22nd Oct Shirley Coulson Liz Ogston Paul Inglis Maria & Mark 

MINISTRY AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH 

Lectionary readings: 
 
Oct 22 Exodus 33: 12-23, Psalm 99, I Thessalonians 1: 1-10,  Matthew 22: 15-22 
 
Dayboro Uniting Church Week 
 
Tuesday 9.30am (except school holidays)  mainly music   
 
Tuesday 7.30pm     Bible Study is on hold at the moment 
 
Thursday 1pm     Card Sharps 
 
Thursday 7.30pm     Tempo Band Practice  See Ian 
 
Friday 10am      Conversation Club 
 
Sunday 8.45am (except school holidays)  Sunday Space 
 
 
DUC Cleaning Roster: W/E 28th MIKE, W/E 4th Nov MARIA, W/E 11th Nov FIONA 
 

Birthday Wishes:  
 

Happy Birthday to Mary Wyatt on Monday 23 Oct and to Leanne Marr on Tuesday 24 Oct.  
We hope you have a wonderful birthday day.  
 
MARKET DAY HELP 
 
Please keep in mind that if you would like to contribute to the Market Day but don’t really want to 
do any cooking, you could donate ingredients.  SR Flour, Plain Flour, Sugar, vinegar, Brown 
Sugar, Dates, Sultanas.  Any of these things would be a great help. Just see Maria, Liz or Ann. 
 
 

 
Spiritual Carer:  
Wesley Mission have been running a Spiritual Carer Course at their Chermside home. Our very own 
Shirley Coulson is one of the coordinators.  Shirley’s dream is to have a Spiritual Carer at every 
Wesley Mission Aged Care Home.  I have been doing this course, which is the first one of it’s kind, 
and it has been wonderful. It equips you with the tools to help our older Australians on their journey. 
They have been running a Wednesday and a Saturday session to give you plenty of scope with the 
times.  There is plenty of lively discussion and lots of role playing.  Poor Shirley and Lyn have trouble 
keeping us on track. 
I have meet some really lovely and dedicated people who are so genuine in their love of God and 
their wanting to share his Word. 
I took this course believing it would be helpful in my role as volunteer at Anam Cara and I’m happy to 
say I wasn’t disappointed.   
It is a real pleasure to be able to walk alongside these wonderful people in their life journey.  It has 
certainly enriched my life and I would urge anyone who is looking for something special to do, to 
come along to Anam Cara or any other Aged Care Facility,  and offer a couple of hours of your time.  
Mark and I feel very blessed to be travelling this journey.  
I’m sure Shirley would love to talk with anyone who is interested in this great course. 
Maria 
 
Prayers 
We still have people in our Church community and our Dayboro community who are in need of your 
prayers.  If you would like to go on our PrayerNet, please see Paul Inglis and I’m sure he will oblige.  
It is a wonderful way of keeping our Church family connected when someone needs special prayers. 
 
Christmas: 
Yes I know, it is coming up sooner than you think.  Church Council was discussing our services for 
Christmas at our meeting last Wednesday night.  We will keep you in the loop when it is decided what 
we will be doing.  I’m sure I should be telling you something that happened at the meeting but, I can’t 
find my notes at the moment.   
The house is a bit upside-down as I have lost my purse and we have looked everywhere and I mean 
everywhere to no avail.  Not to worry, I needed a new one anyway.  I will be busy Monday renewing 
all my cards!  Mark requests that I buy a bright PINK purse this time. 
 
Christmas Carols in Dayboro 
 
Please keep Saturday December 16 free as this is the date we sing Carols around Dayboro.  We 
start at the Catholic Church move down to the school, Dayboro church, then on to the Anglican 
Church.  We stop again to serenade the crowd at the hotel, onto Lions Park and finish at the Uniting 
Church.  We can then quench our thirst and enjoy a free sausage sizzle or three! 
Dayboro Combined Churches have been busy organising this wonderful event, so please keep that 
afternoon free and bring your wonderful singing voices along.  The louder the better!! 


